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Oregon's vote-by-mail system has been in place more than long enough to prove it's 

validity, reliability, popularity, and usefulness.   

 

The last thing we need to do in this state is introduce barriers of any kind to voter 

access, and this cynical attempt to dismantle the proven and greatly successful vote-

by-mail system should be soundly defeated. 

 


